
November 27, 2020

Dear Prof. Sabur Khan,

The 2020 Annual International Forum on Higher Education had been successfully

held from November 20 to 22, in Zhengzhou, China. Over 1,200 attendees,

including 114 experts and scholars in the field of higher education and government

officials from 27 countries and regions, participated the forum personally or

virtually.

Your speech, Upgrading Higher Education Operation virtually for a Sustainable

Future, was very impressive and attractive. This forum has attracted about 3.5

million online viewers and about 17 million “likes” in total.

On behalf of the CAHE, I would like to thank you for your active participation and

your support. We look forward to meeting you personally, especially in the next

annual international forum.

Sincerely,

Jiang Enlai (姜恩来)

Vice President, Secretary General
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